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W/C Monday 24th February 2025 
 
Mental Health Support Team - parental workshop on anxiety in primary aged pupils 
We'd like to remind all parents that we will be hosting this workshop on the first morning back after 
half term; Monday 24th February. Our local team will be on site to deliver the session, and we 
hope that you will find it both informative and helpful in dealing with the kinds of issues that often 
crop up when children are developing through the age range that we have here at Walkington 
School.  
 
The session will run from drop off until around 11am. If it is your intention to attend, please register 
via the link below to ensure that we can accommodate all parents.  Thank you. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/ELPLNYRDtT 

 
Year 5 Swimming 
Just a reminder that lessons will continue after the half term for the following 5 weeks. Thank you. 
 
Extra-curricular Clubs 
Please be advised that with the exception of Sports Hall Athletics, all clubs will recommence the 
first week back after the half term. 
For those pupils who are part of the netball club, this session will now swap from a Tuesday to a 
Wednesday; the first session being the 25th February at the usual time. 
For those pupils would like to be a part of the next Sports Hall Athletics club, this will now be held 
on a Tuesday, at the usual time but this will not commence until Tuesday 11th March. A new 
registration will be required for this club and the relevant year group parents will be notified of 
when this is available via SchoolMoney ‘clubs’. Thank you. 
 
Woodwind Lessons 
Please be advised that the first lesson back after the half term will be held with Mrs O’Brien, as 
usual on Tuesday 25th February. For the remainder of the Spring 2 term, lessons will then change 
to a Wednesday as of 4th March and will be taken by Mrs Zobkiw. Thank you. 
 
Residential Trip – Parents Briefing 
A reminder of the briefing to be held on Wednesday 26th February for the parents of our current 
Y4/5 pupils. An email has already been sent to the specific class groups with further information. 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2FELPLNYRDtT&data=05%7C02%7Cwalkington.primary%40eastriding.gov.uk%7C7e62c26843a14cfa30bb08dd4d00440e%7C351368d19b5a4c8bac76f39b4c7dd76c%7C1%7C0%7C638751385752925128%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=02hiNAeXjUne5fi1RXYr%2BnS6BMHKASofDwma2lZ1FXY%3D&reserved=0


 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
EYFS Art Project  
Please could all children in Mrs Brown's class bring a cereal box to school on Monday 24 th 
February (after half term) for an art project. If you have any spare boxes these will be appreciated 
too. Thank you. 
 
Please remember to register your child’s lunch choice for the forthcoming week (including 

packed lunch). Hot school meal offerings can be found at the following link: 
 

School lunches | Walkington Primary School 
 

https://walkingtonschool.org/school-meals/

